
Mr. Jared Ebert  10/25/2019 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety  Page 1 of 2 

M1990-041: Corrective Actions – Permit Boundary  

 

 

MATT COLLINS 

Central City Consolidated Mining Co. 

1508 Ridge Rd. 

Nederland, CO 80466 

(303)570-6269 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

October 25, 2019 

 

Mr. Jared Ebert 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215 

Denver, CO  80203 

 

RE:  M1990-041, Inspection 9/16/19, Corrective actions 

  

Dear Mr. Ebert, 

 

In regards to the Problem noted on your Inspection Report of 9/16/19 (affected area 

boundary markers are missing), Central City Consolidated Mining Co. hereby submits 

the following corrective action information: 

 

Central City Consolidated Mining Co., via its contractor Black Fox Mining LLC has 

placed markers at the appropriate boundary corners of the Bates-Hunter mine permit area. 

These markers are 5-foot long rebar bolts embedded at least 1-foot into the earth and 

flagged with orange ribbon, or 60d nails with pink whiskers (see photos).  The placement 

of these markers is provided in the attached, highlighted permit map. 

 

We hope this action is sufficient to mitigate the problem.  If the Division has additional 

concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Matt Collins, P.E.  

 

Cc: Darrell Otten 

 

Enc: Permit Boundary Map - Highlighted 
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Photo 1 - Boundary Marker #2  Photo 2 - Boundary Marker #3  Photo 3 - Boundary Marker #5 

    
 

 

Photo 4 - Boundary Marker #1  Photo 5 - Boundary Marker #4  Photo 6 - Boundary Marker #6 

   
 

 

Photo 7 - Boundary Marker #8  Photo 8 - Boundary Marker #9  Photo 9 - Boundary Marker #7 
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